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Manager's Introduction

The days are getting longer, and the weather is taking a turn for the better. The
garden is undergoing a spring clean in preparation for the warmer weather. Planting
begins to add some colour to our lovely garden. Residents are looking forward to
sitting outside, enjoying the fresh air and sunshine.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Warm regards,

Allison Pettican
Home Manager

Upcoming Plans

Mother's Day Breakfast

We are delighted to reflect on the wonderful Mothering Sunday we celebrated here
at Hazelwood Care Home. Our residents enjoyed a special Mother's Day breakfast,
filled with warmth, love, and appreciation for all mothers and motherly bonds.

A Valentine’s Special

Our Activities Team spent time with our residents creating colourful artwork in
celebration of Valentine’s Day. They shared happy stories together and had a few
giggles as well.

We then arranged a lovely afternoon tea for the couples, where they all enjoyed
scones, cakes, and Prosecco or tea. It was a great opportunity for some of the
families who wouldn’t normally see each other to sit and chat – we received some
really positive feedback.

Recent Activities

Becky from the People’s Dance Company entertained our residents with theatre
music, using props, encouraging clapping, and inviting everyone to sing along. We
also had tap dancing, with residents tapping their toes. It was a very energetic
afternoon.

Cockney Gary came and sang our favourite cockney rhyming songs from back in
the day, bringing so much charisma, cheeky banter, and a dash of sophistication.
All our residents took a trip down memory lane, reminiscing about the way we used
to live and the funny characters we knew and met. We had a good old-fashioned
knees-up and rewarded ourselves with a lovely cup of Rosie Lee.

We had a great experience looking through VR glasses with VR Time, travelling to
Toronto, Sardinia, Paris, Mexico and New York. Our journeys were truly amazing!

We also took part in the RSPB birdwatch, learning all about birds and crafting our
group bird artwork.
 

Chinese New Year

We celebrated the Chinese New Year with the help of the lovely Sue, who previously
had a relative at Hazelwood and regularly comes to do talks for us – which is greatly
appreciated.

We learnt to write out our Chinese birth signs, crafted Chinese decorations, and
enjoyed a delicious Chinese meal with all the trimmings. 

All activities were well received, and thanks to our chefs, Lek and Laijesh, the
Chinese food was amazing.

News & Updates

We are excited to invite all family members to our upcoming Relative Meetings! Your
input and feedback are incredibly valuable to us as we strive to enhance the care
and experience for our residents.

- Tuesday 17th June at 3pm in the Cinema Room
- Tuesday 16th September at 3pm in the Cinema Room
- Tuesday 16th December at 3pm in the Cinema Room

Employee of the Month

Lovely Leanne was awarded the Employee of the Month nomination for March.
Leanne received a certificate, a box of chocolates, a bottle of Prosecco, and a big
cheer from the staff, residents, and families.

Leanne has been a dedicated member of Hazelwood Care Home for 20 years. Her
roles at Hazelwood include carer, domestic, and laundry. Leanne consistently
presents many valuable qualities – she is always helpful, friendly, kind, dedicated,
loyal, and has a great sense of humour.

Please continue to nominate staff. The response has been amazing. The Employee
of the Month nomination box and forms are in the main reception area by the lift.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Hazelwood Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Business Reviews
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